
December 31, 2024 

To whom it may concern, 

In October 2018, Glenshire Devonshire Residents Association (GDRA) completed the required 
criteria and is now nationally recognized as a Firewise Community by Firewise USA®.   

As of January 1, 2025, all of the following Truckee communities are officially included in the 
Greater Glenshire Firewise Community national recognition. Click here to view The Greater 
Glenshire Firewise Community Map. 

Glenshire Devonshire Residents’ Association 
Buckhorn Ridge Association 
Cambridge Estates Association 
Elkhorn Ridge Association 
Kent Drive Association 
SF Fly Casters Club 
Sierra Bluffs Association 
The Meadow Association 

Part of being a recognized Firewise USA® site is reporting the ongoing work residents complete 
each year to reduce their wildfire risks, while addressing the areas identified in their 
community’s wildfire assessment. Every year participating sites must submit an annual renewal 
to maintain their “In Good Standing” status.  Please help us maintain our Firewise Community 
Designation by logging hours at glenshiredevonshire.org. 

The above communities are dedicated to maintaining the health of the forest within the 
associations’ common space acreage while minimizing the threat of forest fires. Truckee Fire, 
Cal Fire and a local certified Forester has assessed and will continue to assess and help manage 
the fuel reduction and forest health of these parcels.   To help offset costs, Truckee Fire and Cal 
Fire have helped secure over $100,000 in grants to help fund such projects. 

We continue to work with Truckee Fire, Cal Fire, Truckee Police Department as well as other 
entities to provide fire safety educational outreach.  And, upon request, Truckee Fire performs 
onsite defensible space inspections to help homeowners achieve and maintain a fire safe 
condition around their homes.   

Glenshire Devonshire Residents Association is very proud of obtaining this national Firewise 
designation and look forward to working together with our Community toward maintain this 
status and increasing fire safety. 

Sincerely, 
 
Lori Kelley 
Glenshire Devonshire Residents’ Association 

https://glenshiredevonshire.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Glenshire-Firewise-Community-map-11.21.2024.pdf

